From: Kristina Ennis

To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Don"t allow Northern Pass to devalue our homes and our future
Date: Monday, November 6, 2017 12:11:33 PM

Kristina Ennis
P.O. Box 189
Whitefield, NH 03598

November 6, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

I, my family, and my neighbors are against the Northern Pass. Tourism is the future of Coos County
and the views are what draws people. We moved here and built our home overlooking Whitefield and
the beautiful views of the Presidentials. Without a doubt Northern Pass will be a scar on that view and
will devalue our home. Please consider the economic future of Coos County and the North Country and
do not allow Northern Pass to continue.

Sincerely,
Kristina Ennis
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